
 

 

 

 

 

Remote Learning 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Given the current changing situation, our teachers are preparing to support our children 
with continuing education at home. If at any stage home learning is required, teachers will 
ensure pupils have access to materials and activities that will allow this to happen.  

We know that you are as committed as we are to making sure that the current situation 
does not hamper your child’s progress. To support you and your child, this letter outlines 
how our staff will communicate learning and activities that can be completed at home. 

Each week, teachers will set work (see the remote learning overview) which will be 
reviewed and updated regularly. For Key Stage 2, please also see the guide to using google 
classroom. 

It has been absolutely wonderful to have our children back in school and we sincerely hope 
that we will all continue to come into school every day to learn in the classroom. 

If you have any problems, please do not hesitate to contact school.  

 

Many thanks 

hsmithson 

Miss Smithson  
 

 

 

Skelton Primary School 
 

Telephone: 01904 806285 
Email: hello@ske.hlt.academy  

Twitter: @skeltonsch 


